
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:05 PM 
Jeff Bates 
Hong Wang; Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: FW: Docket No. 130183-TP - Embarq/Centurylink and Cellco d/ b/ a Verizon Wireless 

Jeff, 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office has changed the docket title for Docket 130183-TP to the changes you listed 

below. 

Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Cent er 

2540 Shum ard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Flo rida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Hong Wang 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 11 :58 AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Jeff Bates 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 130183-TP - Embarq/ CenturyUnk and Cellco d/ b/ a Verizon Wireless 

Marguerite, would you please take care of this? 

Thanks! 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 11:34 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 130183-TP - Embarq/Centurylink and Cellco d/ b/a Verizon Wireless 

F Y I, since Dorothy is out. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 11:32 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
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Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; Cooper, Roberta G (Roberta.G.Cooper@centurvlink.com) 

Subject: Docket No. 130183-TP - Embarq/Centurylink and Cellco d/ b/a Verizon Wireless 

Dorothy, please change the docket title for this docket to: 

:D _,.-
I I • 

·n 
'- . 
rn z 
\T'\ 
~· ·~ 

-n 
-c: 
(j'":t 

C 1 

Request for approval of amendment to CMRS interconnection agreement between Embarq Florida, Inc. d/ b/ a 

Centurylink f/ k/a Sprint-Florida and Cellco Partnership d/b/ a Verizon Wireless f/k/a PrimeCo Personal Communications, 

L.P. d/b/a Verizon Wireless. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Roberta, FY I, and you don't need to do anything. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 

Office of Telecommunications 
v - (850) 413-6538 
F- (850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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